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22nd October 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you know this year, via our new PTFA committee,  we will be participating in the Christmas Card 

Project with Art Projects for Schools Ltd (APFS).  

The accompanying artwork your child has created will be reproduced in full colour onto Christmas 

cards that are available in packs of 12. Additional item are also available and these include a pack of 6 

luxury, gloss-coated cards, gift tags, wrapping paper and mugs.  

To order, simply visit https://www.apfsorders.co.uk and input the unique artwork code - found on the 

label on the reverse of the artwork - and your child’s first name and surname. Benefits to ordering 

online include being able to personalise your items with your child’s name and/or school, create your 

own custom greetings, and pay securely by debit or credit card. 

Orders must be placed by midnight on 10th November 2021. Any orders placed after this date will be 

classed as a late order and will be subject to a handling and postage fee. The school will also not 

receive any fundraising contribution for the items on your order and mugs will also not be available if 

ordered at a later date.   

Product School 

Price 

Parent Price Fundraising 

contribution to school 

12 x Standards Cards £4.50 £6.00 £1.50 

Additonal Standard 

Card pack (12 cards) 

£3.50 £4.50 £1.00 

Luxury Cards (6 cards) £5.50 £7.00 £1.50 

Additional Luxury Pack £4.50 £5.50 £1.00 

Wrapping Paper (3 

sheets) 

£4.00 £5.00 £1.00 

Mugs £5.50 £7.00 £1.50 

Gift Tags Cannot be ordered as stand-alone items 

Gift Tags (12 gift tags) £2.00 £2.50 £0.50 

 

Once you have placed your order, the artwork needs to be returned to school by 16th November 

2021 for us to then pass onto APFS for printing. Please ensure your child’s name and surname are on 

the back of picture. 

Goods will be delivered to school once they are printed and the provisional delivery date to school is 

w/e 3rd December 2021. 

We look forward to receiving your artwork and thank you for taking part in this lovely fundraising 

activity. 

Kind regards 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

  

https://www.apfsorders.co.uk/

